
 
 

General Circular No. 3: 2020 – 2021 

21st July 2020 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Cordial greetings!  

When God pushes you to the edge of difficulty, TRUST HIM FULLY because two things can 

happen; either He will catch you when you fall or He will teach you how to fly. 

I am overwhelmed with the new charge of the Principal of this institution. I heard lot about the support 

and cooperation of the parents of this Institution. I admire it and look forward for the same support, 

dedication and enthusiasm. On behalf of Sister Arlene, I would like to extend my gratitude to each one 

of you for the support extended to our online classes and other teaching methodology made available to 

your ward through virtual class and other digital platform. During this pandemic crisis I truly empathize 

with each family. Through our trust in God, determination and confidence, I strongly believe that we can 

face the challenges that lie ahead of us. I pray to the Almighty God to bless each family and their members 

in this pandemic period. 

Despite the pandemic, our teachers endeavored and adopted varied new teaching methodology and are 

successfully imparting knowledge and helping the students to be stress free. We acknowledge and 

appreciate all the parents who have been sensitive in depositing the school fee in time. I appreciate their 

kind gesture and support, keeping in mind the financial situation as a sign of solidarity. As mentioned in 

the earlier circular the Management has decided not to charge fine on the late fee. Since the Management 

has to pay the salary to the Staff during this lock-down, we would urge you dear parents, all those who 

can pay the fees, please do so as it would lighten our financial burden. Parents can deposit the fees 

online (Details are mentioned in Circular 1) as well as through cash or cheque. Fee Slips are 

available in the bank and school office who opt to pay the fees in cash or cheque. For further 

enquiry kindly contact on 0141-2601698 or 9828068363 

It is because of this financial crises, we are not able to continue the expensive EXTRAMARKS platform, 

still we continue to opt for other platforms so that our students are not deprived of their studies and 

continue to incline towards their academics and enhance it. 

Your support and enthusiasm is required in this financial crises. Therefore, it is our humble request to the 

parents to deposit the fees and to lend a helping hand to the School Management. I am exhilarated to 

announce the results of our students who scored excellently in the Board Examination. In grade XII 

highest percentage in Humanities is 97%, Commerce – 95.4%, Science-Bio and Science -Maths – 95.4% 

and 95.8% respectively. 3 students scored cent percent in Physical Education, whereas, in grade X, we 

have an exuberant result. The highest percentage scored by our 5 students is 98.4%. Their endeavors and 

dedication added feathers to the cap of the Sophian Fraternity. 16 students scored cent percent marks in 

subject like Sanskrit, Standard Math and Basic Math. The students came out with flying colours and 

brought glory to the school and honour to their parents.  

I congratulate the parents for the success of their wards. I wish and pray for each member of the Sophian 

Fraternity for their good health and hope that together we will tide over this pandemic crisis. 

Take care of yourself.  

Be Safe! 

God Bless You. 

 
Sister Roseline 

Principal 

St. Angela Sophia Sr. Sec. School, 

Outside Ghat Gate, 

 Jaipur-302003 


